
 

 

Thursday 3rd February 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Year 3/4 Trip to RHS Hyde Hall – Thursday 17th March 2022 
To enhance our topic of ‘Living things & their habitats’ we have planned a trip to RHS Hyde Hall on Thursday 
17th March. We shall be leaving school at 9.15am and will be returning by 3.10pm.  
  

The children should come wearing their coat, school jumper, warm trousers and suitable footwear. They will 
need a packed lunch (NO NUTS), please no fizzy drinks, glass bottles or sweets. If your child is in receipt of 
free school meals, please indicate on the reply slip below if you would like the school to provide a packed 
lunch, or if you will be providing your child’s packed lunch. They will not need to bring any spending money 
with them.  
  

Consent and payment for the trip must be made online via SCOPay.com.  The cost of the trip is £10.00 and 
we request this payment be made by Friday 4th March. 
  

We are looking forward to a lovely day where we can get out and take advantage of places in our local area 

to support our learning. 

Kind regards,  
Miss Brewster, Miss Finch and Miss Cain   
 

 

If your child is in receipt of free school meals, please indicate on the reply slip below if you would like the 
school to provide a packed lunch, or if you will be providing your child’s packed lunch.  Please return this 
slip by Friday 4th March. 
 

□ My child receives free school meals and I would like a school packed lunch to be provided. 
□ I will be providing my child’s packed lunch. 
 

Child’s name …………………………………………………                    Class ……………………………………………  
 

Parent/Guardian Signature …………………………………………………………………….  


